





Marsh Hill, Erdington, Birmingham B23 7EY
Tel: 0121 464 6136 Fax: 0121 464 3149
Email: enquiry@pines.bham.sch.uk www.thepinesspecialschool.com
Headteacher: Miss Emma Pearce, B.Ed.(Hons), MEd, AdvDipEd

Dear Parents/Carers

Children in need takes place on Friday 15th November 2019, and The Pines Parliament would like to invite all children at The Pines to dress up in non-uniform for £1 to support this amazing charity.

The Children in Need vision is that every child in the UK has a childhood which is:

- Safe
- Happy and Secure
- Allows them the chance to reach their potential

Children in Need provide grants to projects in the UK which focus on children and young people who are disadvantaged. They are local to people in all corners of the UK and support small and large organisations, which empower children and extend their life choices.

Please send your donations with the guide to the school office.

We have also set up a school money option. Please go to your school money account if you would prefer to donate this way.

We appreciate your support.

Thank You

The Pines Parliament













